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Development Plan Review,
Planning Department,
Clare County Council,
New Road,

Ennis,

Co. Clare

11 November 2020

RE: County Development Plan

Dear Sir/Madam,

|, Matt Gleeson, wish to state that the new County Development Plan should revisit the zoning of
wind farms given the impact these monsters have when they are situated in close proximity to
residential areas. My family and | are living permanently in this locality, approximately 1 kilometre
from a proposed development of 8 wind turbines measuring 175 meters high, and there is a
possibility of more being erected in the future. We live in a beautiful quiet place and this is about
to be destroyed. We have a vibrant community with a lot of young families and they deserve

to enjoy a safe peaceful environment to raise their children. There are also older people here who
have lived and worked here all their lives and are entitled to peace and tranquillity in their twilight

years.
These developments only benefit a few, and the developers are not Iiving under the shadow of
these unsightly monsters. I,

Yours sincerely,

iy &tt(g

Matt Gleeson.






